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 Happy March! 
 

 

Referral Program: 
If you have friends or family looking 
for quality childcare and preschool 
send them our way. For each referral 
your family will receive a one time 
$50 credit on your child’s tuition on 
the month the referral kiddo starts. 
We are also waiving new child 
registration fees.  
 

          
Treats with Turkeys: 

Join us Thursday 11/14 for treats with 

turkeys 4-5:30. We will have treats, a 

craft and a gratitude collage. Please let 

us know who we can expect from your 

family so that we can ensure that we 

have enough goodies for everyone. 

 
 
 
 

Reminders: 
 All children need a spare set of 

weather appropriate clothes in 
their cubby in case of spills or 
accidents.  

 We will be closed November 
28th and 29th for Thanksgiving 
break. 

 If we are expecting your school 
aged kiddo over holiday break 
please let us know ASAP.  

 We do take the children 
outside every day that it is 
above ten degrees with wind 
chill accounted for. Please 
ensure that your child has the 
appropriate outer wear (hats, 
gloves, boots, snowpants and 
a coat) labeled with their 
name.  

 

 

 


